
 

 
 WALKING IN THE FOOTSTEPS OF JESUS, LOVING AND SERVING TOGETHER 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Holloway Hill, Malmesbury, Wiltshire, SN16 9BB 

admin@st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk   Tel: 01666 822331 

Diary Dates    

 

May  

Monday 23rd  Golden Ticket draw 
Tuesday 24th  10am St Aldhelm’s Day Mass led by St Aldhelm Class. Parent’s welcome 
Wednesday 25th School Photographer visits.  Class Photos 
   Essential full school uniform.  No PE Kits to be worn to school today please. 
Wednesday 25th TriGolf Tournament.  We regret the organisers of this event have informed us this is now 
                                   CANCELLED.  Usual school pick up needed.   
Wednesday 25th Last Drama Club. Drama does not continue into T6. 
Friday 27th  Mary May Procession and Service for whole school. Each child to bring a Flower Stem for  
   the procession. 
Friday 27th  End of Term 5.  We finish at 3pm. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK YOUR SCHOOL LUNCH AT LEAST 1 FULL WEEK 7 DAYS BEFORE WE 
RETURN ON 6th June 
 

June 
 

Monday 6th  Term 6 children return to school. 
Wednesday 8th Year 6 Cricket Chippenham Cricket Club 10am-3pm 
Tuesday 14th  Father Thomas visits us for Gospel Assembly 
Tuesday 14th  New Reception Information meeting 6pm 
Friday 17th   Afternoon Jubilee Party for children. Parents invited from 2.50pm 
Wednesday 22nd Year 4 Braeside Residential 
Friday 24th  Year 4 return from Braeside 
Monday 27th  NO NETBALL CLUB TONIGHT 
 
July 

Monday 4th  Year 6 Junior Good Citizen—Potterne 
Tuesday 5th  6pm Y5&6 Performance. Pirates of the Curry Bean information regarding tickets to follow 
Wednesday 6th  Year 5 and  Rounders tournament 
Thursday 7th  6pm Y5&6 Performance. Pirates of the Curry Bean information regarding tickets to follow 
Tuesday 12th  Y6 Malmesbury Secondary transition 
Tuesday 12th   New Reception Welcome Picnic 1.30pm 
Thursday 13th  Y6 Malmesbury Secondary transition 
Friday 15th   Sports Day. Venue Malmesbury Primary AM, followed by family picnic back on The Land 
Tuesday 19th  10am Leavers Mass St Aldhelm’s Church 
Friday 22nd  End of Term 6. Children leave at 1pm 
 

Friday 20th May 2022 

Our Curriculum!  

 

 We are sure you will be interested to know that our 
Curriculum is on the school website.  Please visit 
https://www.st-josephs-malmesbury.wilts.sch.uk/our
-curriculum/ and check 
out what the children 
are learning this term! 

 
 
 
 
 

We will be celebrating the month of Mary with a Mass and a 
procession on Friday 27th May. We ask each child to bring a 
flower for the reflective Procession and class flower 
arrangement.   Many thanks for your support.  

Rag2Riches.  Thank you so much!  The PFA 
raised £53 from this Rags2Riches collection.  We will 
have another collection soon, so please keep saving 
your unwanted clean used clothes and 
shoes. 
 



 
 

Message from 
Pope Francis: 

We will be selling off second hand summer dresses 
at the end of the school day on Monday 23rd May  
Grab yourself a bargain.  All items will be £1. 
 

PLEASE NAME SCHOOL UNIFORM. WE HAVE SO 
MANY ITEMS NOT NAMED, SO WE CAN NOT RETURN 
THEM. 

*We have availability for our 
LAST tyKeS holiday club…. 
 

3-11 years       7 am-6pm 
£38.50 full day rate  
(inclusive of all snacks and meals) 

 

£25 ‘school day’ 9-3pm  
(inclusive of all snacks and meals) 
 

Hourly rates and sibling discounts available on request 

Activities to Include- Baking fit for a Queen, Jubilee 
Games on the Land, Making Decorations and 
Bunting, Treasure Hunt for the Queen’s Jewells, 
Crown Making, Dodge ball,  Movie Afternoons, 
Jewelry Making, Lots of Messy Craft, Corgi 
Racing……. 
….and lots more impromptu fun with a Jubilee (and 

Farewell to tyKeS party on the Wednesday) 

Please call Karen on 07733068519 for 

any further information and availability!  

Wrap around provision for St Joseph’s School children.   As you are aware K&S 
will end their service from the end of Term 6. They have served the community well for many years, 
dedicating their time and energy for our pupils as well as supporting other schools.  We are sorry to see this 
end and wish Karen and Steve all the very best for their future.   
 
We are proposing to continue a wrap around care facility for the children of St Joseph’s and are researching 
and planning how this will work from 1st September and hope to share this with you soon.   Rest assured we 
are working away behind the scenes to have this in place for September.   
 
With regards to a summer holiday club, we are aware that current K&S staff are keen to run this provision, 
however we will need a little time to put this into place and hope to  make an announcement early in Term 6 
on any provision we are able to offer. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding during this period of transition. 

Year 4 and 5 Tennis  
Tournament. 
 
A fantastic opportunity to play some competitive sport 
against other schools from our local cluster. 
We took 3 teams of 8 players to this event and  it was 
lovely to see the children enjoying themselves in the 
sunshine. 
 
All our teams performed magnificently and showed 
wonderful togetherness and team spirit, supporting 
each other whether winning or losing. Fantastic 

sportsmanship was on show with plenty of congratulations all round. 
 

It really was a lovely event and our teams did superbly, coming 2nd, 3rd and 4th respectively. 
 

Well done to all who took part! 
 
Mrs Bennett 
 

Weekly Attendance  

Monday 9th - 13th  

May 2022 

 

 

 

St Lawrence  97.4% 

St Anthony 99% St Francis 95.5 % 

St Aldhelm  99.3% St Scholastica 98.8% 

“All can work together to build a more 
peaceful world, starting from the hearts of 
individuals and relationships in the family.”  
 
LINK TO WEDNESDAY WORD 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/
peace?pid=MTA101634&v=60.19 

POLITE REMINDER IF YOUR CHILD HAS A 

SCHOOL LUNCH… 
 

Please can school meals be ordered using your 
Parentpay account a full 7 days in advance.  
Please do not miss this deadline as this is how 
we determine meal levels and create registers. 
 

Thank you. 
 


